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NOTE FROM THE Permanent Mission OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “Status update on preparations for the General Assembly session”
M12-OEA-F.2.1  No.  601-2013
The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor of referring to the next meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2013.
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This Permanent Mission wishes to request an addition to the agenda for that meeting–the item "Status update on preparations for the General Assembly session," for presentation of a brief report on the preparation of tourism packages by the Government of Guatemala for persons attending the OAS General Assembly session in Antigua Guatemala, Guatemala. 

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to express to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., May 24, 2013

The Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council 
Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
United States of America
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